
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Avant, David <David.Avant@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 11/15/2016 5:51:19 PM
Subject: thank you

David,
 
Just wanted to say thanks for your help in working through the Mansion staff issues.  I know I am asking to deviate a 
bit and I appreciate your support!
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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